
 
 
 
M. J. Keena, Esquire 
Director, New York Curb Exchange 
Department of Securities 
86 Trinity Place 
New York, New York 
 
 
Dear Mr. Keena: 
 
 I acknowledge receipt of and thank you for your letter of September 9, 1942, 
containing your comments with respect to the proposed revisions of the Commission’s 
proxy rules. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Milton V. Freeman 
     Assistant Solicitor 
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